
December 26, 2014 

Dear editors: 

 

Name of journal: World Journal of Critical Care Medicine 

ESPS Manuscript NO: 14262 

 

Attached is the resubmission of the previous paper Ms# 14262 entitled 

“Treatment and prevention of gastrointestinal bleeding in patients receiving 

antiplatelet therapy”, which was submitted on Sep. 28 2014. We thank the 

reviewer for the useful comments. We have addressed all points in the text to 

improve the presentation. Thank you for your help with the review. We believe 

that the new manuscript is clearly improved and hope that it is suitable for 

publication in the World Journal of Critical Care Medicine. Your kind 

consideration of this paper would be greatly appreciated. 
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